
From: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 7 July 2021 3:27 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2021/58 Restaurant & Catering Industrial - Short note 
 
Dear Sir 
 
We refer to this matter. 
 
On 5 July 2021 the Commission published a Statement in relation to this matter. 
 
The Statement attached updated information notes in relation to the COVID-19 situation 
update; Government responses to COVID-19 pandemic and Accommodation and food 
services. 
 
The updated information notes – particularly the updated information note in relation to 
Accommodation and food services sector – describe a situation broadly consistent with that 
depicted in the Submissions filed by UWU in this matter. 
 
We have no further comment. 
 
Regards 
 
Ben Redford 
Director 
United Workers Union 
 
P: (03) 9235 7777 
E:   ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au 
W: unitedworkers.org.au 
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